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1st February 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Y11 PARENT REVISION WORKSHOP EVENING 

We would warmly like to invite you to a short workshop explaining a number of ways you may be able 

to help your son/daughter in the run up to the exams. 

The evening will be attended by Mr Scott, Head of Year 11 and myself, who will deliver information on 

key revision techniques, support strategies that you could adopt and information about where to go 

for help between now and the summer exams. 

The event will be held on Tuesday 7th February at Lymm High School.  Please note that this is a 

parent/carer event only, enabling us to talk openly about ways in which you can support your 

son/daughter. 

If you are interested in attending please can you complete and return the slip below, indicating how 

many seats you would like to reserve. 

We look forward to meeting you. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Wardle     Mr Scott 

Assistant Headteacher    Head of Year 11 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return the slip below to STUDENT SERVICES FAO OF MR T SCOTT _ HEAD OF YEAR 11.   

Name of student Form 

 

I/we are able/unable to attend the Parent Revision Workshop on Tuesday 7th February at 6pm.  Please 

reserve me ………………………. (insert number of seats required) PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS IS A 

PARENT/CARER EVENT ONLY. 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………. Date: ……………………………………………. 

http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/

